From: <u>Janet Poudrier</u>
To: <u>Carrie Girard</u>

Subject: FW: Documents show Wynne government closing schools based on bad numbers | North Bay Now

Date: March-10-17 3:53:37 PM

-----Original Message-----From: Janet Poudrier

Sent: March-10-17 10:44 AM

To: 'Carrie.' < Girard@nearnorthschools.ca>; Louise Sargent

<Louise.Sargent@nearnorthschools.ca>

Subject: FW: Documents show Wynne government closing schools based on bad

numbers | North Bay Now

Hi Louise:

This article was in the paper. I thought you would be interested in reading it, if you haven't seen it already.

Sorry that I could not attend the public meeting at Widdifield. I agree with the presenters who said that building on big school would be a terrible decision for North Bay. The Ministry of Education in Toronto makes decisions that may work there, but do not work here. They do not understand anything about the north.

Take care.

Janet

-----Original Message-----From: Janet Poudrier

Sent: March-09-17 10:19 AM

To:

Subject: Documents show Wynne government closing schools based on bad

numbers | North Bay Now

 $\underline{\text{http://northbaynow.ca/documents-show-wynne-government-closing-schools-based-}}$

bad-numbers/

Sent from my iPad